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Friday 3rd December 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
We are really excited to inform you that Class 4 have been invited to attend the production 
of ‘The Bear’ at the New Theatre in Peterborough on Tuesday 7th December. 
 
The Bear is the story of an imaginative girl called Tilly who befriends a Polar Bear at the zoo and wants to 
help him to get back to the North Pole.  
One night the polar bear comes to stay with Tilly. His teeth and claws may be scary but his white furry 
coat is warm, soft, and Tilly decides he’s the cuddliest thing in the whole world.  
Tilly soon finds out that a big bear can cause big problems and takes a lot of looking after!  
But when she describes the bear’s latest antics to her parents they think he’s a figment of her imagination, 
or is he? 

 
Children are due to travel after morning registration and will return in time for their school 
Christmas dinner. 
 
This event is free of charge.  
 
If you would like your child to attend the production, please complete your consent through 
your ParentPay account.  We must have consent for your child to attend.  If you have any 
questions in relation to the use of the ParentPay system, please contact the school office 
before the deadline to discuss further. 
 
Please note – the online system will close on midnight on 6th December, after this date you 
will be unable to give consent for your child to attend. 
 
Covid Safe Arrangements 
We understand the concerns around public events at this current time and would therefore 
like to reassure you the following Covid measures have been put in place: 

• Each school has been assigned a set arrival/departure time to minimize congestion 

• The venue has covid assured ventilation system 

• Adults will be wearing face masks and will be taking lateral flow tests before the 
event.  

• Movement around the theatre will be limited. 
 
If you do not wish for your child to attend, suitable work will be set, and children will remain 
in their classroom.  
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Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs F Tilson 
Class 4 Teacher 
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